
NORTHWEST STUDENT BULLETIN 

June 1, 1962

Class night is tonight at 7*30*

Baccalaureate service is Sunday, 3:00 p.m., at the Bellevue
Neighborhood Church. Please read the General Instructions 
which have been given to you.

All library books will be due on Wednesday, June 6, and may 
be renewed one day at a time from then until Friday.

All library fines must be paid before June 8.

A student copy of the Westminster Dictionary of the Bible 
was returned to the library with a group of other books. We 
d o n ’t know whose it is ''there is no name in it) though we 
believe it belongs to someone in the dorm. The owner may 
claim it at the library.


